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1. OVERVIEW:

e Northeast monsoon is expected to affect the Southern Luzon Area
and Eastern Visayas and will bring cloudy skies with scattered
rainshowers becoming widespread rains particularly over the
Provinces of Quezon, Bicol Region and Samar

e Residents in the above-mentioned areas are advised to take all the
necessary precautionary measures against possible flashflood and
landslide

2. ACTIONS TAKEN:

NDRRMC Weather Advisory No. 01 for northeast monsoon was disseminated
to all regions concerned through facsimile and website for further dissemination to
their respective Local Disaster Risk Reduction and Management Councils
(LDRRMCs) from the provincial down to the municipal levels.

Telefax: NDRRMC Opcen (+632) 911-1406; 912-2665; 912-5668, NDRRMC Secretariat (+632) 912-0441: 912-5947:
Office of the Administrator, OCD (+632) 912-2424
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